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WHAT CHANGES HAS DOT MADE  

TO THE ALCOHOL TESTING FORM? 
 
1. The Paperwork Reduction Act Burden Statement on the reverse sides of 

Copy 1 and Copy 2 has been updated to comply with current federal law and 
to include the current address of the Office of Drug & Alcohol Policy & 
Compliance. 

 
2. There is a new DOT form number:  DOT F 1380.  Note that the OMB Number 

did not change. 
 
3. Additional instructions have been added on the reverse side of Copy 3 

relative to the following: 
a. Printed results can be attached to the back of the form 
b. Statement to caution the BAT or STT not to obscure the information 

on the printed result with tamper-evident tape 
c. Added a specific statement about the 15 minute wait period after a 

screening test result of .020 or greater and reminding the BAT to 
check the box indicating the waiting period has been at least 15 
minutes 

 
4. Please note that DOT also revised the legends in the test result boxes on the 

right side of the ATF to make them smaller.  This did NOT affect 
Intoximeters’ forms because we obtained approval from DOT to print these 
legends outside the boxes to allow maximum space for EBT devices that 
print directly on the form. 

 
These changes were initiated in 2008 and finalized in 2010, therefore the part 
number description printed on your Intoximeters invoice and packing list 
references “2010 DOT FORM”.   
 
To determine if you have the correct form, simply look at the bottom left side 
and verify that the revision date is 5/2008.  If you have not yet ordered new 
forms please visit our website at www.intox.com/supplies.  
 
 
IT IS MANDATORY UNDER DOT REGULATIONS TO USE 

THE NEW FORM AS OF 1/1/2011. 


